
 

 

 

 

 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 128 of 2017 
 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/95 

 

27 November 2017 

 
 

Revetment in Pieta Creek, Marsamxett Harbour – Completed. 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the laying of boulders for the 
revetment in Pieta Creek in the area between the imaginary lines H, I, J, K, L, M and the intermediate 
coastline is now completed. 
 
In view of the above Local Notice to Mariners No 118 of 2017 is hereby CANCELLED 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
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